
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

  

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with the Sunday call out: 

  

• The All-Occasion Warrior Express Delivery Service sells balloon bouquets for all 
occasions. Sales are open daily to all staff and students. To inquire or place an 
order, please send your email to randolphji@pcsb.org with the subject "AOWEDS”.  

• Attention all Algebra 1 and Geometry students, EOC bootcamps are now in session.  

o Algebra 1 sessions have already begun and will be every Wednesday and 
Thursday through test day, May 15th, from 2pm -3pm in room 262. 

o Geometry sessions begin on April 16th and will be every Wednesday and 
Thursday through test day, May 15th, from 2pm-3pm, room locations will vary. 

o For more information about the bootcamps being offered, please see the 
attached flyers in the accompanying email.  

• There is a Mu Alpha Theta meeting this Mon. 4/14 at 2pm in the Auditorium.  

• Back by popular demand!! Booster club will be hosting a TopGolf family day on 
Sunday, April 27th from 1:30pm - 3:30pm. You can purchase a Bay for up to 6 people 
for $125. The price includes 2 hours of play and unlimited soda, iced tea and coffee. 
No individual ticket will be sold, tickets are limited so purchase while supplies 
last. To purchase tickets, you can find the Revtrak link on our school’s website or on 
our Athletic Booster page on Facebook.  

• Calling all Interact Members, there is no meeting this Friday, April 18th.  Our next 
meeting is Friday, April 25th after school in the Media Center.  Thank you to everyone 
who helped plan and participate in our Easter Egg Hunt at Sallie House on 
Saturday.  You make a difference in our community.  

• Parents, the end of the school year is fast approaching, and we continue to have a 
large amount of outstanding lunch balances, please submit payment asap.  

• Teacher Appreciation Week is coming up May 5–9, we have several opportunities to 
show our appreciation  

o Celebrate with a fun twist—Undercover Edition! Students and families can 
secretly “sponsor” a teacher with small, thoughtful surprises throughout the 
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week. It’s easy, fun, and a great way to show our staff some love! Visit the 
school website or Facebook page for details and to sign up.  

• We need YOU! Let's say thank you to all our staff with a week of fun. Check our sign-
up link in the accompanying email to see if there's anything you can help us with.... 
food, gift cards, your time! We appreciate each of you who continue to make these 
events a success! 

                                  TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK (& STAFF) 

• As graduation approaches, we are excited to celebrate this milestone with a special 
Senior Breakfast. To make this event a memorable occasion, we are seeking 
contributions from our Osceola community. We invite you to support our seniors by 
purchasing decorations from our Amazon Wish List, making a monetary donation, or 
reaching out to local businesses for donations. We sincerely appreciate your 
generosity and support in making the Senior Breakfast a success. See the 
accompanying email with specific details.  Thank you for helping us honor our 
graduating class!  

Donation Details: 

• Amazon Wish List: https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-
view/14FRT3GWNJQRG 

• Monetary Donations: Please drop off cash or checks at the front office and label for 
Senior Breakfast. 

• If we do not receive enough donations to purchase items for the class gifts 
(currently embroidered towels), all donations received will be converted to items for 
the senior raffle.   

• Tax forms for charitable contributions are available for businesses wishing to 
contribute funds for breakfast or sponsor the senior gift.  

• April's Science Honors Society meeting is Tuesday at 2pm in the media center. 
Students interested in running as candidates for next year's executive board should 
respond to the message sent on Remind to be in the running.  Any questions stop by 
room 267.  

• NHS Trivia Night and Supply Drive will be held April 30th beginning at 6:30PM in the 
cafeteria. There will be a ton of great prizes, food and snacks, and other 
opportunities. The cost of admission are just elementary school supplies to support 
our local elementary teachers and students in need. See you there! 
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• Applications for Student Government, Class, and O-Town Tribe officer positions are 
live and available on the school website. Students must complete each portion and 
submit their physical application to Mr. Clay by Thursday, April 17th at 2 PM. No late 
applications or incomplete applications will be accepted.  

• Seniors, whether you'll be attending a 4-year college, a 2-year college, a technical 
school, or joining the military, we want to celebrate your future on April 24 during the 
College Decision Day event! To get on the invite list, complete the online Event Form 
on the Guidance website by 2:00pm on April 18th. No one will be admitted to the 
event without a pass/invite, so don’t delay in completing the form.  

• Students interested in Summer Dual Enrollment should contact their counselor. The 
deadline for summer classes is April 30th.  

• All 11th grade students will be participating in a free in-school SAT on Wednesday, 
April 16th.  All College Board assessments are now administered online, be sure that 
students bring their fully charged device with them daily, we will be working with 
students to be sure the Bluebook app is updated for testing.  

Warrior Athletics this week: 
  
Monday, April 14th: 

• Boys Lacrosse post season continues as we travel to Berkeley Prep for district 
quarter finals, 7pm. 

  
Tuesday, April 15th: 

• Tennis Districts begin 
• Softball is home vs. Sunlake, 7pm 
• Flag Football starts post season with district semifinals here at 7pm. 
• Baseball is home vs. Bayshore 7pm 

  
Wednesday, April 16th: 

• Tennis District continues 
• Flag Football district finals will be at St. Pete High School, 7pm 

  
Thursday, April 17th: 

• Baseball post season continues with district finals, time and locations TBD 
• Softball travels to Land-O-Lakes with a 7pm start 

  

Remember there is no school on Friday, April 18th or Monday April 21st, enjoy your Holiday 
weekend. 
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